
ALL SAINTS  

ANGLICAN 

CHURCH 
419 Conception Bay Highway 

Phone: 834-4501 or email: of-

fice@allsaintsparish.ca 

Phone:  689-4501 (Emergency) 

website: www.allsaintsparish.ca 

  

 Rector: Rev’d Sheila White 

 email: rev.sheila@allsaintsparish.ca 

 Associate: Rev’d Robin Trevors 

 email: rev.robin@allsaintsparish.ca 

 Deacon:  Rev’d Sam Butler 

 email: rev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca 

Warden on Duty for April: 

Gerry Fagan 
 

Monday, April 23rd 
7:30 pm - Executive Meeting 

 

Tuesday, April 24th 

2:00 pm - Personal Care Home Visit 

—Cherry Lane Manor (Rev. Sheila) 

7:30 pm - Vestry Meeting 
 

Wednesday, April 25th   

12:00 pm  - Meals on Wheels  

8:00 pm - ACW 

 

Thursday, April 26th 

6:30 pm - Choir Practice 
 

Sunday, April 29th 

8:30 am - Holy Eucharist 

10:00 am - Holy Eucharist 

7:00 pm - Gospel Hymn Sing 
 

Sidespersons, April 29th 

Team # 4, Percy Greenslade 
 

Eucharistic Assistants, April 29th 

8:30 a.m. - Calvin Taylor 

10:00 a.m. - Shirley, Madonna R, 

Rod, D, Betty R 
 

Greeters, April 29th 

10:00 am - Shirley B, Pam B 
 

Readers, April 29th 

Herb Reid 

Emily Rideout 

Dot Reid 

Laura Butler 
 

Servers, April 29th 

Ashley E, Rebecca D, Tiffany N 

 

VBS Team meeting :  Scheduled for today 

at 3pm.    We are blessed with the  

opportunity to welcome Pastor Jeff Paine 

and his team from Faith Pentecostal Church 

for  this year’s Vacation Bible School. 

We are gratefully accepting 

contributions towards a new 

keyboard that has cost us $1000. 

It is currently being used for our 

evening services in our parish hall 

and later it will be used in our 

new chapel. 

St. George’s Day  -- April 23rd  

St. George has been the patron saint of 

England since the 14th century.  He was 

a brave Roman soldier who protested 

against the Romans' torture of Chris-

tians and died for his belief. St George 

is also patron saint of scouts, soldiers, 

archers, cavalry and chivalry, farmers 

and field workers, riders and saddlers. 

 

His emblem, a red cross on a white 

background, is the flag of England, and 

part of the British flag. St George's em-

blem was adopted by Richard The Lion 

Heart and brought to England in the 

12th century. The king's soldiers wore it 

on their tunics to avoid confusion in 

battle. 

THE CANDLE 
April 22, 2012 

All Saints, C.B.S. is beaming with excitement !! 

 

Thank you to those who supported our St. George’s Day Cold Plates. 

 

Our church building proudly stands on the hill in CBS as a testimony to the past, 

present and future faith community at work in this area.  We are currently involved 

with a major project that will see this building entirely renovated.  The exterior has 

been completed with new windows, siding, roofing, and a magnificent polished 

stainless steel cross.  The cost of this phase has been paid in full !  

 

Work on the interior began on March 29th with reinforcements being added to our 

east wall.  Our plans include much needed insulation and electrical, as well as a new 

chapel, a wheelchair accessible washroom, balcony, and the latest in audio-visual 

equipment.  Our goal is to have all work completed and paid in full within two 

years.  

 

This project will be a success because of the generous support of corporate sponsors 

and individuals/families like you.  Many of the contributions we received for 

windows, siding, doors, roofing for the exterior came in as memorials to loved ones.  

The same opportunities will be made available as we continue with the interior 

work.   

 

To honor these donations and memories, a 6 foot commemorative tree will be 

placed on a wall in the foyer of our church.   

 

Don’t miss this opportunity to become part of history in the making:  80 years from 

now, others will look to our beautiful church on the hill and celebrate the love that 

you put into it just as we honor and celebrate the love that was put in the same 

building 80 years ago. 

 

If there is anything we can do for you, we can be reached at 834-4501 or by email at 

office@allsaintsparish.ca   

 

You can also keep up with the latest news by visiting our website at 

www.allsaintsparish.ca  

 

May God’s Blessing surround you and yours today !    

mailto:office@allsaintsparish.ca
http://www.allsaintsparish.ca


The CLB Kitchen Party will be taking place on the 28th of April.   

Tickets are $7.00 each.  For more information contact Susan at  

834-9373. 

Sobeys Gift Certificates are here 

Are you a Sobeys shopper?  If so how about supporting our parish by  

giving us your  money in exchange for a Certificate of equal value to shop 

at Sobeys: for example a $100.00  gift certificate will cost you $100.00,  

Sobeys will give us a percentage of all certificates purchased from All 

Saints.  Your church could benefit from your  grocery shopping.  

Certificates are available at the parish hall in a variety of denominations to 

meet your needs.   

April 22nd – 28th, 2012 is Organ Donor awareness week. 

The Provincial Organ Donor Program would like to request that during 

services from April 22nd to April 28th we give thanks for the Gift of Life. 

To give thanks and prayers to honor those who, through Organ and Tissue 

donation, have given life to others. 

For more information on tissue and organ donation, please contact a 

donation coordinator at 777-6600 or toll free 1-877-640-1110. 

 The Diocese of Eastern Newfoundland and Labrador  

Cordially invites you to the  

Grand Re-Opening of  

The Diocesan Synod Office & Resource Centre  

April 25 - April 26, 2012  

19 King’s Bridge Road  

 

Wednesday April 25th  
8:30 a.m.  

Holy Eucharist & Dedication of the Chapel of the Annunciation  

9:30 a.m.  

Dedication of the Archdeacon Buckle Archive  

Light refreshments to follow  

 

Thursday, April 26th  
Open House  

10:00 a.m. - 12:00 noon  

2:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m.  

Come view the great selections of books, giftware and church resources.  

Take advantage of great Re-opening Specials at the Resource Centre.  

Light refreshments will be served. 

Parish Planning 
We haven’t forgotten our Parish Hall in our 2012 planning:  we’ve made 

application to the Diocese to replace the windows and siding on the South 

end of our Parish hall.  

 

We are also looking into the possibility of hiring our own carpenters to do 

renovations on the two wings of our church: if you are interested in 

submitting an application or finding out more information on these 

positions please contact Steve Porter or any member of our Renovation 

Team.    

Memorials  

 
Memorials have been given to All Saints Parish in Loving Memory of: 

 

 Wilson Rideout (remembering his birthday April 22nd); Patricia 

Rideout; Paul Parsons; Olive Dawe & Lori Bursey by Barb 

Bursey & family. 

HABITAT FOR HUMANITY 

Is there a new home for your family in the future? Habitat for Humanity 

NL is seeking partner families for 2012! Eligible families will meet 

financial criteria, be willing to invest 500 hours of sweat equity with 

Habitat, and commit to paying an interest-free mortgage at fair market 

value. Visit habitatnl.ca for details and an application package, call 737-

2823, or email Contact@HabitatNL.ca Deadline for applications is March 

30th. 

Thank Offerings 

 
A Thank Offering has been given to the Church Renovation Fund for: 

 

 Joan Jefford's 92nd Birthday by Tony, Andrea, Erica & Anthony 

Gosse.  

Caring for the earth 
Today is Earth Day when we focus on our planet and reminding us to  

protect our air, water, and natural resources, not only for ourselves but for 

generations to come.  This year the focus is on 'Energy and Ethics',  

reflecting on how we can make good choices about where and how we get 

and use energy. 


